Wolf Township Supervisors — Regular Meeting — July 11, 2022

The Wolf Township Board of Supervisors Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by
Chairman, Dean Barto at the Township Building. Supervisor’s attending were David Thomas
and Gregg Clayton.

Visitors: Bill Edner — Water Authority, Richard Marsh — Sewer Authority.

Minutes: A MOTION was made by Gregg Clayton, seconded by Dave Thomas to approve the
Regular Meeting minutes of June 13, 2022. Motion Carried.

REPORTS OF OFFICIALS AND COMMITTEES

Code Enforcement: Monthly report distributed to the Board.

Plapning Commission: NTR

Solicitor: NTR

Roadmaster:

1. Gregg reported that he was waiting on estimates for the options for the Laurel Run
Bridge repairs from Basset Engineering and Dan Vassallo.

2. The Penn Drive bridge project is currently scheduled to begin in September.

3. The guardrail being replaced on Clarkstown Road as a result of an automobile
accident may be recommended to utilize the current specification.

Sewer Authority:

Everything is working OK and are planning some future work and looking at the work needed in
the LAM Development.

Water Authority:

The new water tank project and the EMS Tower are moving forward and the Moose Lodge is
able to hook on to the water system since the water line is on their property. The owners of the
IG Kim property have contacted the water authority concerning future development.

Old Business: NTR
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New Business:
Gregg mentioned that the current air conditioning unit had a leak and was fixed and currently
working. No action was taken regarding the replacement until more information is available.

Financial Report:
A MOTION was made by Dave Thomas, seconded by Gregg Clayion to approve the treasurers
report and Payment of Bills. Motion Carried.

A MOTION was made by Dave Thomas, seconded by Gregg Clayton to adjourn the meeting at
7:15 PM. Motion Carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Dean Barto
Chairman
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